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Friday 21 September 2018 
 

COMING SOON - OUR SPECTACULAR EVENT TO LAUNCH THE TEACHING OF MANDARIN  
THURSDAY 11 OCTOBER 2018 - 5.30PM TO 7.30PM 

Dear Families 
 

To launch our new partnership with ​The Confucius Institute for Traditional Chinese Medicine 
(CITCM) at London South Bank University, we are having an early evening event of performances 
and a chinese themed buffet.  This will take place in the Main Hall.  The Confucius Institute have 
organised for a group of dancers, musicians, and martial artists to come all the way from China to 
perform at this special launch event.  
 

Tickets are £1.00 each and  go on sale from Monday 24 September. We have a limited number of 
tickets so I recommend that you make your purchase quickly.  
 

On arrival you will be able to join in a Chinese Calligraphy workshop. This will take place for half an 
hour prior to the buffet and show.  The timings of the event are shown on your invitation below. 
The show will open with a short presentation from the Project Manager at the Confucius Institute 
(linked to our school) about all the opportunities they offer to us through our partnership of 
teaching and learning of Mandarin. 
 

Key stage 3 students are really enjoying learning Mandarin. We plan to take this through to GCSE. 
We also offer Mandarin to our 6th form students as an extracurricular course. Further planned 
developments include, after school classes for parents and workshops for primary schools.  
 

I look forward to seeing you on 11 October 2018. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
Beverley Stanislaus 
Headteacher 
 

 

 
 


